

Raising funds for

FOSA Newsletter Summer Term 2018



Who we are

We are FOSA (Friends of Sandon and Ambergate) and are a committee made up of parents, carers, staff and friends. We are the official fund-raisers for GANF (Grantham Additional Needs Fellowship).

Spending

It is with thanks to everyone who donates, attends or buys from our events that we have contributed to the following:

- £2000 for Archery Booth Project at Ambergate
- o £306.10 for Sensory Swing in Imps Class
- o Funded the Leavers Prom
- o Paid for Apple Class to Visit Little Jacks Farm

Events this year

We have already held these fundraisers since the Winter Term:

Valentines Raffle
Quiz Night
Mother's Day Pop up Shop
Easter Bingo
Denton Street Market

Getting in touch









katie.bennington@ganf-cit.co.uk

FOSA Committee

Chair: Katie Bennington Parent Vice Chair: Jacki Bartram Staff

Treasurer: Michelle Capindale Staff

Secretary: Jacki Bartram Staff

Members: Alison Paxton Parent

Tilly Reeves Friend Staff Michelle Capindale Jackie Scarlett Staff Lisa West **Parent** Lizzie Papworth Staff Martina Haude **Parent** Rachel Smith Staff Sara Ellis Staff Sarah Vidler **Parent** Seriena Hodder Staff Rebecca Chantry Parke **Parent** Joan Rogers Friend Amanda Mitchell **Parent**